
ACR Electronics, Inc. (A Chelton Group Company), 5757 Ravenswood Road, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33312-6645 
(954) 981-3333, e-mail: info@acrelectronics.com, (Fax) (954) 983-5087, http://www.acrelectronics.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
October 6, 2003 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Equipment Approval Services 
P. O. Box 358315 
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315 
 
Attn:  Mr. Andy Leimer 
 
Re: Request for Type Acceptance of Radar Transponder (SART) 
 FCC Id. – B66ACR-SART-PF-3 
 
Dear Mr. Leimer, 
 
 Further to my letter of August 14, 2003, please note that schematics in your 
possession (ACR Y1-01-0658, Y1-01-0666) are hereby submitted as proprietary data 
(pursuant to 47 CFR 0.459 of FCC rules) with proprietary legend marked on the 
schematics. 
 
 Also find attached hereto a technical Operational Description of the SART.  User 
information for operating the SART is included in the Product Manual which was 
included with my letter of August 14, 2003 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
John F. Flood 
Vice President, Engineering 
 
Encl. Operational Description 
 Schematics - Y1-01-0658, Y1-01-0666 
 Copy of Incoming Email from A. Leimer 
  

 


